
Public Hearing for Upper Lake County Water District June 13, 6pm 

The Upper Lake County Water District (ULCWD) will hold a public hearing at the Habematolel Town Hall, 
(9460 Main St in Upper Lake) on June 13, 2023, at 6:00pm to discuss a poten�al water rate increase for 
their customers.  

The rates increase is designed to provide ULCWD with the funding necessary to provide safe, clean, and 
reliable water for its customers. More informa�on on the proposed rates is available online at 
htps://rb.gy/m2w7f.  

During the hearing, the ULCWD Board of Directors and staff will provide an overview of the proposed 
rates and provide an opportunity for public comment. A�er public comment, the Board of Directors will 
vote on whether to approve the proposed rates.  

If you would like to discuss the proposed rates increase or provide formal comment, please contact the 
District’s General Manager, Rachelle Henry, via email at ulcwd@yahoo.com or by phone at (707) 275-
3232. 
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